Senate Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Legislation Committee
ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS ON NOTICE

Department of Transport and Regional Services

CASA
Supplementary Budget Estimates 2000-2001, (30 May 2001)


Question: 
CASA 17

Topic: 
Aviation Safety Regulatory Improvement Programme

Hansard Page/Written Question on Notice: 254

Senator O’Brien asked:  
I come back to what I was asking before about this project mentioned in the PBS – the ASRIP project – of re-engineering the authority’s existing operational business processes and replacement of information technology systems.  What sort of money, in broad terms, is expected to be expended on that part of the project. 

Answer:

Pricewaterhouse Coopers (PwC) presented its final report of the ‘Functional and Resource Analysis’ (FRA) to CASA in October 2000.  It recommended a business improvement programme encompassing 18 projects (see CASA 09). 

The projects listed as Program-wide FRA Business Systems Projects are those projects that encompass the re-engineering of the business processes and replacement of information technology systems.  For these specific projects, the total high-level cost estimate, by PwC in their final report referred to above, was $34.04 million.  These estimates were fully costed and included all internal and external costs.

These costs will be refined further during the detailed definition planning stage due to commence in October 2001 and be completed by December 2001, for consideration of the CASA Executive and Board in the first quarter of 2002.  This phase will take into account CASA’s funding options as well as staffing resource constraints.  After this stage is completed, CASA will be in a better position to estimate expenditure on these projects.
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